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I am writing in opposition to this measure, as I believe additional taxes are 

unnecessary to fund these projects. There are alternative, less burdensome solutions 

that would not place further strain on Oregon residents. 

 

Taxes are already overwhelming for many individuals and families. Rather than 

providing relief, they continue to make it harder for people to get ahead. Personally, I 

cannot afford further increases—it would only deepen the cycle of living paycheck to 

paycheck. My family and many friends would also be negatively affected. 

 

This measure does not serve the people; it places a greater financial burden on 

them. For these reasons, I respectfully urge you to oppose any new taxes. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


